
From: Denis Riordan  
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 7:15 AM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Cc: Denis Riordan 
Subject: Fw: Scan from DWM BES Plumbing Inspection E 
 
Mr Superfine, 
This is my follow up report to my approved convection I attended in Ft Lauderdale for the 
International ASSE convention on October 14th to 19th/2018. This is the recites for the 
convection, along with the past president Award, and the one meal I paid for, for a board 
meeting on 7/23/18. 
Mike is our treasure for the ASSE IL. Chapter. 
Let me know if this meets the requirement for a follow up report from me. 
Thank you 
 
 
Denis E. Riordan 
Plumbing Inspector In Charge 
City of Chicago Department of Water Management 
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